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23 GearUp students from Lapwai High attended the 22
nd

 Annual Engineering Design Expo at the 

University of Idaho on May 1
st
.  This was an all day event featuring innovative projects & 

designs by University of Idaho students.  The displays included drones, robots, rockets, 

submarines and much more.  Students had guided tours and lunch on the campus.  This activity 

and other campus tours align with the goals of the GearUp program which focuses on college & 

career readiness. 

 

After 10 years of exemplary service as a teacher and principal, it is with the greatest respect the 

Lapwai School District wishes Jennifer Shubert the very best. She will be missed, but never 

forgotten after demonstrating such great dedication to student success. I asked Mrs. Shubert to 

share a few words: 

 

Dear Great Community of Lapwai: 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank each of you: students, parents, staff, and 

community members, for the amazing experience I have had while working in Lapwai. I have 

been incredibly blessed during my ten years in the Lapwai School District. Although it would be 

impossible to list all the ways Lapwai has bettered me (both personally and professionally) in 

one page, some of my greatest take-aways are: 

 

 Amazing relationships built with students, staff, families, and each of you. 

 A wealth of professional knowledge that far exceeds what I could have ever dreamed.  

 A deep respect for Native American culture that I was able to gain through interactions 

with our students, parents, and Native staff.  

 

This past ten years has meant more to me than words could ever express. I will deeply miss 

working with each of you… It has truly been my honor and privilege.  

 

With Deepest Respect, 

 

Jen Shubert 

 


